Coal City Public Library District
Closed Session

October 12, 2021

A closed session was convened at 8:11 p.m. under 5 ILCS 120/2 (5) to discuss the purchase or
lease of real property for the use of the public body, including meetings held for the purpose of
discussing whether a particular parcel should be acquired.

Trustees present:

Carol Crawford Betsy Stahler
Renee McLuckie Debi Trotter
Becky Sipple Dean Vigna

Steve Smith
Others present:

Jolene Franciskovich, Director

Cindy Starks, Communications Coordinator
Cindy Starks discussed with the Board of Trustees her conversation with Deb Kuriger, the
homeowner of the vacant property at 330 Division Street, Coal City. Mrs. Kuriger indicated to
Mrs. Starks that they were going to be putting the home up for sale in the near future.
The Board of Trustees discussed the property which surrounds property owned by the library and
the possible uses the property could provide for the Library.
The Board of Trustees directed Jolene Franciskovich to contact local attorney Larry Wharrie to
inquire about the property on behalf of the Library.
Motion was made by Carol Crawford and second by Steve Smith that the Board return to open
session at 8:30 p.m.
Motion carried by roll call vote.

Ayes: Crawford, McLuckie, Sipple, Smith, Stahler, Vigna, and Trotter
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